From: SANTE HSC COMNET
Sent: lundi 15 juin 2020 17:34

Cc: SANTE HSC COMNET; SANTE C3 HSC; SANTE HEOF

COMMUNICATION

Subject: For Info: Re-Open EU Website

Dear members of the HSC Communicators' Network,

I am pleased to inform you of a new website, Re-Open EU: https://reopen.europa.eu/en, online as from today, which is interactive and provides the information needed to confidently plan your European travel and holidays, while staying healthy and safe during the Covid-19 pandemic. The information is frequently updated and available in 24 languages for your convenience. You can select any country in the EU and then check the relevant Covid-19 travel conditions, such as quarantine, masks, tourism services, etc. The website was created by Commission colleagues at the Joint Research Centre and the information was checked with Member States prior to going live. If nonetheless you spot any issues, feel free to contact the colleagues directly by e-mail: JRC-REOPEN-EU@ec.europa.eu.

Best regards, On behalf of the HSC Secretariat

European Commission DG Health and Food Safety

Crisis management and preparedness in health

Tel: ;

Office: , Luxembourg @ec.europa.eu

LESS WASTE, MORE ACTION: no printing, no single-use items, no plastic. Thank you.